








Research and Interpretation 
' . 

We never stop learning about our Capitol! Capitol educators are 
constantly researching its history, and sharing our knowledge through 
exhibits, publications, programs, videos, and social media. 

Follow us @mistatecapitol 

Save the Flags 

Members of the education team also administer Save the Flags, a 
not-for-profit which preserves, exhibits, and researches the Capitol's 
collection of battle flags, most of which date back to the Civil War. Staff 
members trained in textile conservation also work on the flags in the 
conservation lab in Heritage Hall. 

Spring Music Program 

In May, we invite school bands, orchestras, and ensembles to perform 
at the Capitol. Our staff schedules their performances and coordinates 
their visits. 

Special Services for Legislators 
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The Capitol Tour, Education, & Information Service helps to coordinate 
tours for the guests of legislators by request and facilitates meetings 
between legislators and Capitol visitors. Legislators and staff are 
welcome to greet groups from their district, introduce groups during 
House or Senate session, and provide publications for groups to take 
home. 

Notice of Upcoming Tours 

All upcoming tours are published on our website at capitol.michigan. 
gov/schedules. Our web database identifies the legislative district by 
the group's street address. We make every effort to ensure schools and 
other groups are listed under the correct district number. Additionally, 
when tour groups arrive at the Capitol we will contact the office to 
notify you. 
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Distribution of Literature 

When a group visits us, you have the opportunity to provide them with 
publications to take home such as self-guided tour books, coloring 
books, Citizens Guides, bookmarks, etc. When we call your office upon 
the group's arrival, we will let you know the number of students and 
adults visiting, as well as their grade level so you can give them the 
correct number of age-appropriate publications. 

Please drop books off at our information desk on the ground 
floor of the Capitol, even if our staff is not present. We will 
collect the books and give them to the group at the end of the tour. It 
is helpful for us if books are labeled with the date or the school's name. 
You are welcome to bring all the books for one day at once, but please 
don't bring books more than a few days in advance as we have limited 
storage space. 

Session Introductions 

On session days, Educators fill out distinctive orange introduction 
cards for each of our scheduled tours. The cards record the name, 
grade, and size of the group. When the legislature is in session, the 
guide first seats the group in the public galleries, and then gives the 
intro card to a sergeant who will bring it to you on the chamber floor. 

When the order of business allows, you may introduce the group to 
your colleagues. It is traditional to ask your fellow legislators to join 
you in welcoming your constituents to the Capitol. 

We understand sometimes session business does not allow for an 
immediate introduction. In that case, we will wait as long as possible, 
(usually 5 - 10 minutes) but we may have to leave to keep the group on 
schedule. 
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